
From: Katie Bretsch
To: Cunningham, Bill; Anderson, Susan; Commissioner Fritz; Planning and Sustainability Commission
Cc: Tiffany CONKLIN
Subject: Preserve scale of historic Belmont trolley stop main street
Date: Friday, July 15, 2016 9:46:17 PM

As a community member, former Sunnyside Neighborhood Association board member and
Land Use Chair when we did the previous neighborhood plan in the mid '90s, I ask you to
respect the long expressed wish of Sunnyside residents to preserve the historic character and
scale of the Belmont trolley stop main street on Belmont between 33rd and 34th. 

I urge the Planning and Sustainability Commission to keep the livability of our neighborhood
by zoning the 3300 - 3356 SE Belmont Street block CN1 (3 story maximum). I am very
opposed to a CN2 designation (5 story), which will ruin this historic block and negatively
impact the livability of our neighborhood.”

Thank you for your consideration. 

MK Katie Bretsch 
3336 SE Yamhill 
Portland Oregon 97214 
Kbretsch@gmail.com 
503.750.1624 

-- 
MK (Katie) Bretsch 
1.503.750.1624
kbretsch@gmail.com
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